
Nourish the Soil, Share Good Water
#GivingTuesday

December 1, 2020
Dear Friends, Relatives, Partners, Allies and Community,
 
Today is #GivingTuesday, the Tuesday after Native American Heritage Day and the
fall harvest season, when the global generosity movement unleashes the power of
people and organizations to transform their communities and the world.

Please give to The Cultural Conservancy today to help us transform the world and
liberate Indigenous communities! We focus on the intersection of three main
elements within our work:

Indigenous cultures
Ancestral lands
Traditional knowledge & Practices

 
We bring these three key elements together in a circle of kinship driven by our
mission to protect and revitalize Native peoples and their traditional knowledge
systems. Through creating safe space, land access, intergenerational learning
opportunities, and professional development and skills sharing, we facilitate
community-led transformation for communities struggling with cultural resiliency,
food access, traditional economies, land displacement, and physical, spiritual, and
cultural health.
 
Join us today!
 
Chi-miigwech, Chioke utte'esia, Yakuzhonday, Yawʌko, Áho, Mahalo, Thank YOU!

Donate
Now

http://www.nativeland.org/donate
http://www.nativeland.org/donate
http://www.nativeland.org/donate
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